
Walter School Gardening Club Success                          11/10/16 

 

Meeting the Mayor! 

 

 

 

 

We are all over the moon. Our green fingers have now had a chance to hold 

the treasured Gardening Competition Cup.  

 

 

We also received a certificate from the Royal Horticultural Society - you 

could say they are the biggest gardening club in the UK!  What a thrill for 

the children involved.  Well done to all the gardening clubbers! 

 

 



CROCUS TIME! 

 

It’s not over yet. On Monday 17
th

 October from 3.30pm-4.30pm we will be 

planting purple crocuses for a great cause.  It’s time to get your green 

fingers at the ready because we are helping the Purple4Polio campaign by 

planting purple crocuses in school and in Wokingham. The purple crocus is 

a symbol of Rotary’s worldwide campaign to eradicate polio, with its colour 

representing the purple dye used to mark the finger of a child who has been 

immunised. 

We will be planting the first lot of crocuses next to the new bike path, 

which crosses from Meadow Road to Kingfisher Bridge. It’s just a five 

minute walk from school. We have the tools and bulbs, we just need willing 

fingers.  

 

Why not come and help out?  We will be planting the rest in school shortly 

after. 

 

Hope to see you there. 


